East Bridgford St. Peter’s Academy – Year 2 Weekly Newsletter
	Teachers: LW & LF
	Homework Subject: Oddizzi 
	Date: 25/11/2016


	Dear Parent(s),

This week we started writing our own versions of ‘Partly Cloudy’ by varying the ‘climax’ to make our own unique stories. This has given the children the opportunity to apply everything that has been taught over the last two weeks including; varying their verb choices and using adverbs, adjective choices (including synonym application to improve their vocabulary – we had read far too many ‘beautiful’ over the last few weeks () This was great as the children applied this through new choices such as astonishing, gorgeous, stunning, outstanding, mind blowing! It was fab! In maths, we have been focusing on pattern of shape and number. We challenged the children to continue patterns that were unfamiliar to them. We also learned about directional language learning our left and rights plus also North, South, East and West. We used this language to give directions and instructions when following a map. We also looked at how coordinates are used on a map to help locate things more easily. 
This week it was William’s (Christensen) family box. William confidently discussed his enjoyment for reading where his favourite book is Dinosaur Cove. He loves making model planes and helicopters out of K-NEX. Alongside this, William explained that has quite a few hobbies including playing for East Bridgford football club, tag rugby and golf. William shared photos of times that he had spent times with his parents and two sisters during special times; on holidays and at a wedding. William and his family love sailing holidays and regularly go to Greece where last time they were lucky enough to see a pod of dolphins. We have Family Box time every Friday afternoon, next week it is Harry Cox’s family box. Please could we ask that in the box you also include a carrier bag so that items can be returned home safely.
Dates to note:
· Indoor PE every Friday 

· Outdoor PE every Tuesday 

· Break up for Christmas: Friday 16th December 

· Winter Wonderland: Friday 25th November

· NEW: KS1 Production on Thursday 8th December at 2.30pm 

· NEW: History Trip Friday 25th November - Visit to the Major Oak (school day only)
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GEORGRAPHY RESOURCE: 

ODDIZZI: Class 2 Login and Password as follows: 

Username: apples

Password: apples 
HOMEWORK THIS WEEK: 
An opportunity to explore the fantastic resource that the school invests in. There is also an “Umbuzo Quiz” on the site that is great fun for the children to explore. Use the homework this week to give the children time to familiarise themselves with the quiz and the resources that the website has to offer. http://www.oddizzi.com/ - select ‘Log in’ and use the details above to access the website fully. 

Many thanks, 

Miss. Wright and Miss. Fisher. 


Don’t forget to check our Twitter! @StPetersEB











